
 

 

 

 

Prices are subject to change without notice. 

We are here to serve your energy 

needs.  Please call us for contract 

pricing or any questions you may 

have. 

Ken Wagner (Mgr.), Eric Fier (PSR) or 

office dispatch  

1-800-722-4948 or 574-867-2315 

 

There are many reasons to trust the Starke Co. Co-Op 

petroleum department for your fuel needs. 

We have been servicing our communities since 1928. 
And with all of these years under our belts we continue 

to keep the Co-Op traditions alive focusing on customer 

service as a top priority. 

In a highly competitive industry we know price matters 

but also the peace of mind that we will be there when 

you need us.  We continue to prove our vested interest 

to our community and value your business. 

We have a valuable partnership with Country Mark 

fuel that benefits our customers the most.  Through this 

partnership your fuel needs can be contracted out for 

up to 12 months at a set price!  This asset to your 

business can ensure you take some added price risk off 

of the table due to a volatile market and remain 

profitable.   

Let us show you why our customers continue their 

business with Starke Co Co-Op above all. 

Call today to start saving and receive the customer 

service you deserve. 

 

  

 

 


